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School closes at 1pm on 20th
December for the Christmas

Break. 

SCHOOL WILL RE-OPEN ON
MONDAY 6TH JANUARY

2025

PE TIMETABLE

Plain, white T-Shirt/polo shirt
A blue school jumper in cold weather

Black shorts, plain black tracksuit
bottoms or black leggings

Trainers/black pumps
Elasticated blue, black or white headscarf

(if appropriate)

Children must wear their
PE uniform from home
on the day of their PE

lesson

Dear Parents/Carers

This is my final newsletter for 2024!
I have been extremely proud of how the children have
worked and behaved this term. Well done to you all!!

It was lovely to see so many of you this week at the
Nativity and year 4 music performance. Thank you for
your support.

Yesterday, Mr Edwards, Mr Mohammed and Mrs Yafai
took a team to the Excelsior MAT Panathlon competition.
We came second place in the competition and we now
have another trophy to add to our growing collection.

Have a great break with your family and I wish you all a
Happy New Year. See you all in 2025!

Best wishes and stay safe.

Miss Cross
Headteacher








